
AROUND MY SCHOOL 

 

As a part of their EVS lesson "My school", the LKG students were taken around 

our school on 16th, 19th and 20th September, 2022. The students visited the 

various blocks of our school, principal's office, vice principal's office, admin room 

and the different laboratories. The students also had the opportunity to visit the 

main school playground and sports room and they also had small conversations 

with the principal, vice principal and other staff. The tiny tots thoroughly 

enjoyed their visit. 

 

 



 

 


